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Dear Parents, children and friends,  
 
I hope you are all happy, safe and well. I hope all of you have received an email from your class teachers. The 
teachers can’t wait to hear from you and are missing you all so much. 
 
Today, we celebrate Victory in Europe Day. Today, we remember when peace came to Europe after the Second 
World War. How have you remembered this special day? Some people stood and observed a minute’s silence to 
remember those who died. Some people have made their own bunting in red, white and blue. On CBBC News-
round there is a short programme which you might like to share with your Year 2 children about VE day and 
why it is important.  
 
 
Lots of love, Mrs Byrne 

 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR  KEY WORKERS 

It is vitally important that we know when and if you wish your child to attend emergency 
childcare in school. Please complete the surveys which are sent out. This will ensure 
that we have the correct staffing each day and as many of our staff can stay safely at 

home. 
Here is the link for the week beginning 11th May;  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/M6NTD3X 

RAILWAY SAFETY 
 Important Messages about Rail Safety and Educational Resources to use at home 

At present the trains are still running (although this may be at different times to usual so never presume you know 
when the next train will pass) It is against the law to trespass on the railway and 
can result in a fine of £1000 

 The Electricity is ALWAYS switched on around the railway 

 Always Stop, Look and Listen before using a Level Crossing 

You can access educational resources on rail safety via our website at 
https://www.networkrail.co.uk/communities/safety-in-the-community 
  
For younger children Network Rail created our ‘Stay safe with Thomas’ story 
book which you can download for free on www.networkrail.co.uk/Thomas  

HOME LEARNING ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE 

 

Each week your teachers put lots of ideas to help you learn from home on the school website. 

Follow this link to find updates for each week.  

https://stmargaretmary.sites.schooljotter2.com/year-groups 

 

Mr McManus has put lots of exercise ideas on the PE page. 

https://stmargaretmary.sites.schooljotter2.com/parents/curriculum/pe 

Everyone should have received an email from your class teacher this week. Please take time to 

reply and let us all know how you are doing. All your teachers are looking forward to hearing 

from you.  

https://www.networkrail.co.uk/communities/safety-in-the-community
http://www.networkrail.co.uk/Thomas


St Margaret Mary’s Parish Online 
 

Although the church buildings are closed the work of the Church continues in a  
different way. The Church is the people. It is us. Father Ian is still saying Mass each 

day and Sunday Mass is broadcast live each Sunday morning at 10 o’clock.  
 

If you are on Facebook, the parish now has a page which is updated regularly and 
where Mass is broadcast each Sunday.  

 
Search ‘St Margaret Mary Liverpool’. 

 

Save the Children 
Advice and Information for Parents 

 
Some parents have contacted school, unsure about how to talk to the children 
about Coronavirus. On the next page is a cartoon produced by ‘Save the Children’ 
and explains the current situation in terms that many children will understand.   
 
Save the Children have gathered lots of useful information and games to play with 

children during this time which will help to keep them happy, healthy and safe. You can find these resources 
here;  
 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/what-we-do/coronavirus-information-advice 
 
 
It is important that we talk to the children about what is happening but in a way so that they don’t feel scared or 
worried.  
 
Please remember, school is open everyday, should you or your child be worried or concerned about anything, 
please contact school and we will do our best to help you. 




